
PTA 
Thanks to those who have already joined 

PTA. Membership is $7.00 and we are 

striving to have our class at 100%. You can 

visit Russom’s website to find our PTA page 

to order your spirit shirt and join PTA.  

 

Important Dates 

 
Sept. 7th: Labor Day – No School 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

                

                                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

Important News 

This week we will begin our new daily schedule. 

This schedule will be our schedule for the 

remainder of the semester. I will see how our 

week goes and make tweaks as needed. If any 

changes need to be made, I will notify you by e-

mail.  

Make sure to have your child signed in on 

Canvas and ready to begin each lesson on time.  

 
                 

 
 

 

Library Books 
Our virtual students will be able to check 
out books from the school media center. 
Mrs. Humphries will place your book in a 
Ziploc baggie and place the baggie in a bin 
at the front of the school for pick up on 
Thursdays. I will be sending out a step by 
step guide from Mrs. Humphries on how to 
choose a book. 

 
 

 

Student Supplies 
Please make sure your child has the 

necessary supplies to make this a great 

year.  

- Crayons 

- Pencils 

- Erasers 

- Scissors 

- Glue Sticks 

- Primary Ruled Story Composition  

  Book 

- Composition Book 

- Access to a printer 
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School Meals 
Parents will be able to pre-order meals in advance for pick up at Russom 

on Thursdays at 9:00-10:00. Please see the attached Meal Service Plan 

in my e-mail for more information. 


